
Supporting families after Traumatic Brain Injury

We are exploring a new way to support family members of  someone who has had 
a traumatic brain injury.

We would like to hear from you if:
• You are an adult family member of  someone who had a traumatic brain injury who was 

18 years of  age or older at the time of  injury.
• You are interested in trying something different.
• You feel OK talking to our research team, and other family members, about your 

experiences. 

Want to find out more about our research project and what it might 
involve? 
• Scan the QR code 
• Follow the link: https://tinyurl.com/yy3nfvav
• Or email Charlie, the project lead c.whiffin@derby.ac.uk

CONFIDENTIAL 
IRAS 329362; Non-CTIMP General notice of study recruiting Version 2 dated 27-10-23

https://tinyurl.com/yy3nfvav
mailto:c.whiffin@derby.ac.uk

